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Our Value this month is: 
 

Humility 

18 July 2016 

Language Day in Malvern 
A selection of Year 5 and 6    
pupils visited Malvern St James 
School for a festival of         
languages. Highlights included   
learning several phrases in    
Chinese, Arabic, German, Latin, 
Russian, Spanish, French and 
Italian! The children also        
explored  the roots of the    
English language. 

A Midsummer Night’s Dream 
Thank you to all those parents 
who came to watch our annual 
whole school summer 
performance. The children 
acted, sang and danced in a way 
which Shakespeare himself 
would have been proud. 

Celebration of Languages Day 
We are very lucky to have a 
wide range of languages spoken 
in school. Last Thursday we 
hosted a whole school 
celebration of these languages, 
involving parents and visitors. 
During the day the children had 
the opportunity to speak 
Vietnamese, Polish, French, 
Japanese, Romanian and Chinese. 



 
 
Music Assemblies 
We have been treated to a 
number of high quality musical 
assemblies recently, including 
contributions from our 
guitarists, flautists and 
violinists. Keep up the practise 
over the summer holiday, 
children. 
 
End of Year Celebration 
Our annual service, celebrating 
not just the leavers but all of 
the children’s achievements this 
year, will take place at St.    
Bartholomew’s Church at 2pm 
this Tuesday afternoon. 
 
The children will lead us in our 
worship with each class 
contributing. Everybody is very 
welcome to join with us. 
 
Early Birds Club 
From September, our Early 
Birds before school club will run 
from the earlier time of 8.00am. 
The cost will be £2 per session. 
 
Important Dates 
 
JULY 
19th Leavers’ Service 
 

20th Break up today 
 
SEPTEMBER 
7th Back to School 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sports Day 
The children thoroughly       
enjoyed participating in our  
annual nursery sports day 
event. 

One of the children’s favourite 
races was the race that        
involved running around the 
Bartons field with a member of 
their family. 


